
All Dogs Are Individuals
Eighty-four percent of Americans believe citizens should be 
 allowed to have any breed of dog they choose*, and we agree!

Why? Because legislation targeting dogs by breed — instead of careless 
owners —  has proved ineffective. Not only do such laws infringe on basic rights, 
they fail to enhance public safety 
for people and pets.  

As of 2019, 22 states have provisions 
against breed-discriminatory 
legislation, and we’re working to 
increase that number.

Simply put, we want to 
ensure that pet lovers can 
make any dog they love a 
part of their family, no matter 
the dog’s breed.

*National survey commissioned by Best Friends and 
conducted by Luntz Global

Join Best Friends.
Fight breed discrimination to Save Them All®.

bestfriends.org/pitbulls

 


